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The power outages of the past week remind us that the things of this world are temporary,
fleeting, and unreliable.  The things of God are totally reliable and last into eternity.  It's our job
in this temporary time we have on Earth to prepare for the everlasting.  That is the goal and aim
of the Knights of Columbus -- to strengthen men and families in their journey toward God.  By
doing that, we also are strengthening the Church for all.  Join us in our efforts to strengthen the
Church.  Michigan recently ranked the No. 1 region in the Knights for new membership.  You
could add to that success.  Contact Mike Karpus at 616-225-9419 or gk2084@mikofc.org for
more information.  You also can go to kofc.org/joinus and sign up online, becoming a Knight
immediately.  Use the code "blessedmcgivney" for no online fees!
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